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COVID-19 Update
● Learning Model Transition Preparations

○ Elementary
○ Secondary

● Updates on New Mitigations (MN Vaccine program)
● Project KIDS, PALS (Partners Achieving Learning Success) and 

BYC (Burnsville Youth Collaborative)

● Transportation 
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Learning Model Transition Preparations

● Elementary 
○ On track to return to in-person learning

■ February 1 for PK-2
■ February 15 for 3-5

○ Classrooms and spaces have been set and 
reviewed

○ Scheduling complete, classes seeing more balance
● Secondary 

○ Still following guidelines for cases per 10,000 which 
suggest secondary should be below 30 to transition

○ Completing preflight checklists so we are ready to 
transition when COVID permits
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Updates on New Mitigations

● Screening Tool for Families
● Decision Tree- Multiple Language
● Saliva Testing Ready for Elementary

○ Every other Monday beginning Feb 1, 2021
● One 91’s Participation in MN’s COVID-19 

Vaccines 
○ Dakota and Scott County Public Health
○ MN Pilot Sites and School District Allocations
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Project KIDS / PALS / BYC
Project KIDS:

OPEN: Wednesday, January 27 Kindergarten-Grade 5 (K-5), at Marion W. Savage Elementary and Sioux Trail Elementary.

CLOSED: Thursday, January 28 & Friday, January 29. 

Beginning February 1 until end of school year:
Project KIDS will provide care for K-2 grades and will be open at each elementary school for both before and after school care.
February 1-12 
Project KIDS will provide care for grades 3-5 at either Marion W. Savage Elementary or Sioux Trail Elementary from 8:45 am  - 3:15 pm. 

February 15 until end of school year. All grades K-5 at the elementary buildings before and after school.
Summer Project KIDS program dates are June 16 - August 27

PALS and BYC
After-school Alternative Learning Center (ALC) programs are designed for students currently in grades K-8 and focus on reading, writing, and math 
development through scientific discovery.  

K-5 PALS program runs January 5–May 5 on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 4 - 6 PM.  Grades 6-8 BYC program runs January 5–May 5 on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays, time to be determined. Classes are virtual, with synchronous instruction delivered by licensed teachers through Google 
Meet.

Currently, 351 students are enrolled in PALS and BYC programming.
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Transportation Update 

● Received great feedback from families
● Increased bus capacities:

○ Full size bus (25-45)
○ Type-A bus (6-12)

● Elementary Routes postcards sent:
○ 1/25/2021 to students
○ and updated in ParentVue

● Prioritizing health and safety
○ Face masks, ventilation, cleaning and disinfecting
○ Assigned seats and attendance taken
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